
Monday, July 28 – Sunday, August 3, 2025 
 

C U R R E N T  C E N S U S  
USA USN USMC USAF USCG RC Spouse Total 
62 49 11 59 2 7 13 203 

 
A D M I N I S T R A T I O N  U P D A T E S  A N D  N E W S  

 
Thank you to the over 70 residents who assisted Public Affairs by coming to the "portrait studio" 
on Thursday. Everyone was extremely patient and your in-house photographer was grateful for 
your positive attitudes. Residents who haven't had their photos taken will receive a phone call 
from Marine Robbins in Public Affairs with other date options. Ask your fellow residents, it is 
quick and painless! We will be arranging separate photo days for residents in Assisted Living, 
Long Term Care, and Memory Support in the coming weeks. 
 

H E A L T H C A R E  S E R V I C E S  
 

Medication Turnaround Time: We would like to remind everyone that when your prescription 
medication request is received, the standard turnaround time is 48 – 72 hours. This allows our 
pharmacy team to carefully review your medication history, ensure the availability of the 
medications, and prepare your prescription. We encourage residents to request refills at least 10 
days before your medications run out.  
 

Wellness Center After-Hours: If a nurse is not immediately available at the Wellness Center, 
please use the telephone located at the front desk. A clearly posted sign will provide urgent contact 
numbers for appropriate assistance. Our nursing staff will return as promptly as possible to 
continue serving your healthcare needs. Additionally, a comprehensive list of emergency contact 
numbers is always available at the Wellness Center front desk for your convenience. 
 

Scam Awareness: If you have fallen victim to a scam, please know that you are not alone and it 
is not your fault.  We encourage you to reach out to your designated social worker for assistance.  
 

R E S I D E N T  S E R V I C E S  
 
Residents who require assistance with their SrTV service are encouraged to reach out to one of 
the following individuals for support: Mr. Tim Brundle, Mr. Ernest Stallcop, or Mr. Michael 
Krumlauf. These residents have generously offered their time and expertise to help ensure 
everyone can enjoy their SrTV experience without interruption. 
 

Attention: Please note the Resident Memorial Service for the month of July has been cancelled. 
B U S I N E S S  O F F I C E  

 



The Business Center is open Monday through Friday, from 0800 – 1600, and closed between the 
hours of 1130 – 1300. We are located in Room #1067 of the Scott Building. For any financial 
inquiries or assistance, you can also reach us by phone. 
 

C H A P L A I N S  O F F I C E  
 

Protestant Services: We are seeking two Chapel Fund Custodians to join the Protestant Fund 
Council. If you are interested in supporting the Protestant community and assisting with 
stewardship of Protestant funds and resources, please contact Pastor Floyd. Church Services are 
held in the Scott Theater on Sundays at 0900.  
 

Catholic Services: We are currently seeking additional participants to join the Catholic Fund 
Council. If you are interested in supporting the Catholic community and assisting with 
stewardship of Catholic funds and resources, please contact Father Bump.  
 

O M B U D S M A N  
 

The Veterans Affairs Claims Representative will return on Monday, September 22 from 1030 – 
1300 in the Scott Building, Long-Term Care, South House Den 2083. Residents are encouraged 
to take advantage of this opportunity to consult with the representative regarding VA claims and 
to receive expert guidance on navigating the benefits process. For further inquiries, please contact 
Mr. Dion Dupree. 
 
 

S P E C I A L  E V E N T S   
• Come enjoy an afternoon of fun, strategy, and great company at the Rummikub Special on 

Thursday, July 31 at 1330 in the Canteen. 
 

• Don’t miss the rhythm and excitement of a live Tap Dance Performance on Friday,  
August 1 at 1300 in the Community Center. 


